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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING   

BY DEPUTY D.J. WARR OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 11th NOVEMBER 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 18th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Further to Written Question 238/2024, will the Minister advise what progress, if any, has been made 

regarding the future of the Haut du Mont site, and whether any engagement has taken place with the 

bereaved families and displaced residents on the site’s future, and if none, will he explain why not?” 

 

Answer 

 

Work is progressing towards the finalisation of plans, which are due to be submitted as a planning 

application early next year. Engagement has taken place with bereaved families and displaced residents, all 

of whom have been kept updated throughout and have contributed their thoughts and opinions to the 

ongoing process. 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2024/wq.238-2024.pdf

